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Road Closure at Frettenham Road, Horstead with Stanninghall –  

Mayton Bridge TG22312 and Mayton Canal Bridge TG22403  
 
Frettenham Road, Horstead with Stanninghall will be closed for 2 weeks from 22 April 
2024 to 3 May 2024. 
 
The work will involve brickwork repairs and siding out of the carriageway.  For this work a 
full road closure is required to maintain a safe working area for our contractors. 
 
A signed diversion route will be in place for the duration of the closure with pedestrian 
access being maintained at all times. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this essential bridge 
maintenance work is carried out. 
 
The work which will cost £3,500 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information: 
 

Mark North, Deputy Team Manager (Bridges) 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to 
help. 
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